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Dear Parents / Carers  

Good morning,  

We hope that you and your families are having an enjoyable, festive weekend. We just wanted to send out a 

quick note regarding the last week of term.  

Festive Clothing 

Christmas Lunch  

A reminder that the children are having their Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 14th December. On 

this day we welcome the children to wear festive outfits / tops should they wish to.                 

(Those year groups with PE in the afternoon may need to bring their PE kits in separately). 

Clothing at the Carol Performances 

To create that ‘festive feeling’ we welcome any children, who wish to, to wear festive jumpers 

/ tops to the carol performances at St. James church. It would be appreciated if the children 

could wear dark coloured bottoms to complement their festive top. 

Carol Concerts 

A reminder that the carol concerts are organised as follows;  

 Years 1, 3 and 5, Tuesday 13th December.  

 Years, 2, 4 and 6, Thursday 15th December.  

Both concerts start at 17:00 so we would appreciate the children arriving at the church 

between 16:40 and 17:00.  

Freezing Conditions  

Looking ahead, the temperatures are at, or around freezing, for the whole of next week. Please can we ask 

that parents ensure children bring appropriate coats, gloves etc. to school. We would like all of the children 

to be able to go outside at break and lunchtimes.  

Please do also take care on your journey into school. Quarry Lane often gets particularly icy and there 

have been several accidents in the past.   
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Deep Clean 

During the holiday break the school will be having a deep clean. With this in mind, children may 

bring some items home during the course of the week. This will ensure the school is as clutter 

free as possible before the end of term.  

Last Day 

Most classes will be off timetable on the last day. Please keep a look out for details from your class teacher 

regarding this. Your child may be asked to bring something into school! 

PTA / Christmas Fair 

Finally, which will be repeated in the newsletter, a MASSIVE thank you to our fantastic 

PTA and all of those who volunteered for their hard work last week with the Christmas 

Fair. We really do appreciate the time and effort it takes to put these events on.                               

We are a very lucky school to have such committed parents.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

                   

 

 


